
       
ATTENTION FLEA MARKET VENDORS 

 
Nativity of Our Lord Byzantine Catholic Church, located at 700 Old Bridge Tpke (corner of 

Chestnut St) in East Brunswick, NJ, will be hosting an outdoor Flea Market on its property 

on Saturday, October 14th from 9AM to 3PM (raindate Saturday, October 21st).  As such, 

we are looking for vendors to participate at this event. If interested, please respond to this 

email no later than Wednesday, April 19.  The price per space is $30.00 and you may pay 

either through PayPal on the church’s website (www.nativitybyzantineeb.com) or by regular 

mail via a check made payable to Nativity of Our Lord Parish (please write ‘Flea Market’ on 

the memo line and indicate which dates you are paying for).  The church address appears in 

the header above. 

 

While we prefer that you make your payment via the two methods above, you may also pay 

with cash by stopping at the rectory beforehand or by checking in with the event staff 

coordinators on the day of the venue itself.  Please note that if we cannot verify your payment, 

you will not be allowed access to the property. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to us at nativitybyzantine@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

We certainly hope that you will consider being a vendor at this event and look forward to 

hearing from you soon.  Thank you. 

 

- The Parish Administration of Nativity of Our Lord Church 
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